MUSIC CLUB ENJOYS

MONTHLY PROGRAMS

The Music Club, composed of private music pupils, meets once a month to encourage music appreciation among its members. The group's meetings give the students a chance to perform before an audience and study the lives of composers.



TREASURER: Wesley Carter, PROGRAM CHAIRMAN: Kathy Bramblett, PRESIDENT: Nancy Godley, SECRETARY: Peggie Alderman, VICE-PRESIDENT: Belinda Ponds.

FIRST ROW: P. Alderman, L. Herndon, C. Roberts, E. Cook, B. Ponds, M. Dobbins, W. Carter. SECOND ROW: K. Bramblett, J. Breland, W. Polk, M. Murdaugh, N. Godley, L. Crosby. THIRD ROW: E. Dunlap, R. Christian, M. Barnes.

